Dear Uncle,
I am writing this letter to convey heartfelt condolences on the untimely death of Harry and this is also to express the immense grief which I feel for my friend passing away. Harry has been the best friend of mine from the time we shifted to LA. Today, it has been 13 years and now I cannot imagine anything without him in sight. However, the Almighty has been harsh on us for making this unimaginable thing happen.
There is no control on the will of God. Harry, wherever, he might be today, would never like to see you under such deep grief. The times are grim and the only solution for this is Time. Time will make everything seem good. I would want to just intimate to you that, I would always be there for you as your younger son. May this letter bring some light in the dark times,
Your ‘younger’ son,
Draco.

